
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 5 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is: Amazing Animals 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be researching and creating a fact file – we don’t want 

to say too much as it will be more exciting for you to come and see what 

we have been busy doing on our exhibition day (see below). 

Mathematics In Maths we will be working on number recognition to 100 and beyond, 

continuing our marvellous multiples and working on missing number 

problems. 

Topic This week we will be learning about habitats and researching them using 

the computers and a range of non-fiction texts. We will also be making 

habitats for the animals we created from plasticine last week.  

 

Happy 4th of July! We can’t quite believe we are so near to the end of this academic 

year.  It is a mixture of feeling sad (as we hand over our lovely classes to their new 

teachers) and feeling extremely proud of everything the children have achieved this 

year.  We will begin to discuss transitions and moving on in more detail to ensure the 

children are ready for Year 2.   

 

It is our exhibition day on Tuesday 12th July, from 3-4p.m. We would love you to 

come and spend some time with your child in class. You will be able to see all of the 

lovely things we have been busy making, creating and learning about. We have some 

super work to show you! Additionally, you would of course be welcome to visit our other 

classes and find out about what everyone else has been learning about too. 

If your child is on the Cracking Times Table programme they will have their test on 

Monday and will know which times tables they need to focus on. 

 

 

The KS1 Team  


